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NOTICE 

 
All the applicants are hereby informed that the interview for Ph.D. admissions 

(August 2024 session) scheduled on 17th July, 2024 is now rescheduled to 18th July, 

2024 as 17th July, 2024 is to be observed as a Gazetted holiday on the occasion of 

Muharram. 

 

          -sd- 

                 Chairperson, Ph.D. Admissions (August 2024 session) 

 


